
HALF HOLLOW HILLS COMMUNITY LIBRARY 
 

2017 - 2018 PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
 
 
 

The meeting was called by a resolution of the Board of Trustees of the Half Hollow Hills 
Community Library at the regular meeting held on October 24, 2016. 
 
The Public Information Meeting was held on Wednesday, March 22, 2017, at the Dix Hills 
Library Building, 55 Vanderbilt Parkway, Dix Hills, NY. 
 
The Public Information Meeting was called to order by the President of the Board of 
Trustees, Jacob Goldman, at 7:30 p.m.  Also present were Board members, Larry 
Bloomstein, Maxine Roeper Cohen, and Bruce Gordon.  Wayne Griffith were absent with 
prior notice.     
 
Also present were: Helen Crosson, Library Director; Charlene Muhr, Assistant Library 
Director; Afshan Khan, Senior Account Clerk; and Marva Laronde, Clerk of the Board of 
Trustees. 
 
Upon a motion by Mr. Gordon, seconded by Mr. Bloomstein, the Public Information 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 

   
 


